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No: CCG/ 23 /2023 Date: 14" October, 2023.

To
GM(E)CCG,
Sub.:- Female Track Maintainer & Female employees in all other departments

Request for change of category.
Ref.:- Railway Board’s Letter No.E(NG)I-2015/TR/10 Pt., dated 06.10.2023.

The AIRF have raised this issue of change of category in case of Female Railway
Employees due to change in their family circumstances and personal responsibilities vide

Agenda Item No. 46/2018 with the Railway Board.

The Railway Board vide their letter under reference have sought certain information in
regard to change of category in Female Railway Employees pending over Western Railway.
Since, the power of change of category are delegated to all DRMs and CWMs, it is requested to
collect the information from all divisions and work-shops on Western Railway and send

information required by the Railway Board as early as possible.

General Secretary

Copy to: All Divisional Secretaries &
All Branch Secretaries of the Work-shop Unit ... for information, publicity and
necessary action by Whats App/e-mail.



